February 5, 2025
District Office

The Board Policy Sub-Committee of the Board of School Directors of the Conewago Valley School District was called to order in the District Office at 6:00 PM. The following members were present: Mr. Jeff Kindschuh, Mr. William Getz, Mrs. April Swope, and Ms. Lindsay Krug. Also present was Superintendent, Dr. Sharon Perry, and Technology Director, Mr. Nicholas Zepp.

- 1. Call to Order/Opening Exercises
- 2. Board Policy Update:
 - a. Reviewed Policies 226, 227, 233-254
 - b. Tabled Policies 226, 227, 233, 237, 252 until the March 13, 2025 meeting beginning at 6:00 PM in the District Boardroom.
- 3. Public Comment on agenda items N/A
- 4. Adjourn Meeting 9:15 PM

Respectfully submitted,

Lori Duncan Secretary